

The Buccaneer Yacht Club's Leukemia Cup Regatta has been postponed while we restructure the event to comply with current Covid-19 concerns. Though we can not host the regatta at this time we are looking to announce new event plans and fun race date very soon. The fight for a cure for leukemia is still on going. If you can not participate this year please consider supporting our continued effort by making a donation at www.leukemicup.org.

We hope to see you soon!